

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

21st June 2022

Transition to secondary school webinar: Supporting your Year 6 child with the ending and new beginning

Date: Monday 27th June 2022 Time: 5-6pm. Venue: Virtual via Zoom

Dear Parents and Carers,

The transition from primary to secondary school is a milestone for children, and this big change naturally causes mixed feelings such as sadness, anxiety and excitement. Due to the pandemic, children have had to manage a lot of uncertainty, and they have spent more time at home with their parents/carers which may leave them feeling a little more anxious about their move to secondary school. Such transitions are also significant for parents and caregivers who naturally require time to adjust.

This webinar for parents/carers of year 6 students will offer ideas on the possible impact of this big change on children, and tips on how parents/carers can support and guide their children through the transition. Space will be made for parents/carers to reflect on what this change may mean to them as well, and there will be an opportunity to ask questions at the end.

You are invited to a **Zoom meeting**. When: **Monday 27th June 2022 Time: 5-6pm**

Register in advance for this meeting:

https://annafreud.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJlld-CsrjotHNYjQUq bE7WM 0aJdBik9cz

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

I hope this will support you and your child.

Yours sincerely

Broknews

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk





